From: Hill, Shannon
To: Leong, mark@DOT

Cc: Luo, Yunsheng@DOT; state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov

Subject: RE: Downtown West Mixed Use Plan DEIR- Caltrans Response (SCH #: 2019080493)

Date: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 6:03:22 PM

## Dear Mark Leong,

Thank you for your comments on the Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan (Google Project). You will be added to the public notification list for future notices for the project, and your comments will be included as part of the public record forwarded to the Planning Commission and City Council. The website for the project is located at the following link: <a href="https://www.sanjoseca.gov/googleproject">www.sanjoseca.gov/googleproject</a>.

The tentative schedule for Planning Commission and City Council consideration of the proposed project is Spring 2021.

Disclaimer - All comments and questions submitted through email or mail will be posted at <u>downtownwestadminrecord.com</u>. The City cannot guarantee that any personal identifying information will be removed from public records.

Best regards,

Shannon Hill, Planner

Planning, Building & Code Enforcement | Environmental Review Section City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov | (408) 535 - 7872

From: Leong, Mark@DOT < Mark.Leong@dot.ca.gov>

**Sent:** Tuesday, December 8, 2020 1:39 PM **To:** Hill, Shannon < Shannon. Hill@sanjoseca.gov>

**Cc:** Luo, Yunsheng@DOT <Yunsheng.Luo@dot.ca.gov>; state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov **Subject:** Downtown West Mixed Use Plan DEIR- Caltrans Response (SCH #: 2019080493)

[External Email]

Good afternoon Shannon,

Thanks for including Caltrans in the review of the Downtown West Mixed Use Plan. Attached are our comments to the DEIR. Feel free to reach out to Yunsheng or me if you need any additional information or further discussion.

Best regards,

Mark Leong, Branch Chief Local Development- Intergovernmental Review Caltrans, District 4 | cell: 510-960-0868

For early coordination or CEQA land use review requests, please email <u>LDIGR-D4@dot.ca.gov</u>.

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.